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LETTER FROM SCHOOL DIRECTOR TO THE STUDENTS 

 
 
Dear students, 
 
It's been several days now that we don't see each other at school, with your teachers, we are very 
worried about the evolution of the situation, none of us could have imagined such a long period 
of suspension of educational activities, yesterday’s communication that it will last until 
03/04/2020.  
 
It is not easy to find an appropriate method for distance learning, but we are working hard and 
we will find a system. 
 
But I would like to make a recommendation to you: follow the instructions in order to prevent 
contagion and limit its spread. Stay at home, read, find an opportunity to rediscover the family, 
stay with family members, to do what you've never done, with those love you. 
 
This period is not easy and we do not know when it will end because it all depends on the spread 
of the virus and it depends on your actions. 
Be responsible, do not underestimate what is happening and become aware of the true value of 
your life, how fragile and weak we are, this epidemic could be an opportunity to find the 
meaning of your life, this life which you do not always take care, this life which sometimes you 
do not understand real value. 
Adults often say that health is everything, I've never heard young people talk about that, well 
today, we all find ourselves saying that health is a great gift, without health nothing can doing 
man, but health also depends on us, on our lifestyle. 
Love yourself and take care of yourself, take advantage of this period of suspension of the school 
activity, to do what you like! 
 
Life is your, take it in your hands and make it a masterpiece. 
It is my wish for you, but remember that this is not holiday. 
Let's remain in contact, stay in contact with your teachers, first of all stay in contact your life: 
you are not alone, we are with you!  
The director,  
Anna Maria Gandolfi 
 
#Istayathome 

 
 
 
 
 
        
 


